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Saturday, 08/25/2007
[Enter the name, title and address of the sponsor here]

Dear [Enter first name and last name here],

I wanted to write to you and introduce you to [Enter the names of all members of the team here].    These students are assigned to plan a satisfaction survey for a health care organization.  Their task requires them to focus on one organization and one department within that organization.  I was hoping that they could work under your supervision.

Their work does not require any contact with the patients.  They are not supposed to collect data.  They are merely planning for data collection and not actually collecting the data.  They will suggest a specific method of surveying your patients, a particular timetable and methods of analyzing the data.  They will show how the data might be used by your improvement teams.  They will interact with you and key other personnel regarding their plans and get your input.  At the end of the project, they will provide you with a written report.  I know you are busy.  The total time expected from you plus others at your organization is very minimal and will not exceed 2 hours in the next 4 months.  

If you are willing to help, I want to thank you for your time and let you know that these student projects mean a great deal to us and to the students.  It is their opportunity to shine and show you what they can accomplish.  

Sincerely yours,
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Farrokh Alemi, Ph.D.

Professor
Department of Health Administration and Policy

George Mason University

4400 University Drive, Fairfax, Virginia 22030
Telephone: 703 993 1929

Email:  falemi@gmu.edu 
